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Public RelationsUPNVJ - Jakarta "Veteran" National Development University visited the Bandung Institute of
Technology, Jatinangor campus in Sumedang Regency, West Java on Tuesday, December 12 2023. This visit is part
of UPNVJ's efforts to establish good relations and explore cooperation with universities within and overseas.

Dr. techn. Saiful Akbar, ST, MT as Deputy Dean for Academic Affairs at the School of Electrical Engineering and
Informatics, ITB, welcomed the arrival of the UPNVJ delegation led by the Deputy Chancellor for Student Affairs and
Cooperation, Dr. Dr. Ria Maria Theresa.

Ria said that the visit to ITB was carried out in order to share experiences regarding grant funds.

"We share with each other about ways to obtain external grant funds from the business world, industry, BUMN and
others," he said.

Apart from discussing grant funds, the UPNVJ delegation also had the opportunity to see a number of areas and
rooms on the Jatinangor ITB campus. It is hoped that this visit will further improve learning facilities at UPNVJ,
especially in relation to grant funds.

"It is hoped that UPNVJ will be able to progress, develop and achieve further in the future," said Ria.
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